
Funding Opportunity:
Breakfast Clubs

Powering young minds through healthy breakfasts

We are looking to work with States schools, on a first
come first serve basis, to: 

understand the costs associated with running
this service
help review the club’s provision against local
Food Standards
support the school to introduce any changes
that would bring the club in line with these
standards

Additional funding will also be available to
enable schools to trial healthier swaps.

Participating schools will receive some funding
towards the running of their breakfast club.

From September 2025, all States primary schools will
run a breakfast club service as part of Education’s
Wrap Around Care Policy.


